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Andreas Mosby Again Named 2023 Academy Fellow for the
National Employment Law Council
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2.21.23


Andreas Mosby, an attorney in Fisher Phillips’ Columbia office, has been selected as a 2023 fellow

for the National Employment Law Council (NELC) Academy. This is the second consecutive year that

he has been selected for participation in the prestigious program.

The NELC Academy provides advanced skills training and mentoring for minority employment

defense lawyers with less than four years of experience practicing management-side labor and

employment law. Its purpose is to provide advanced skills training, expose participants to the

NELC’s national network of experienced minority labor and employment attorneys, encourage

mentoring relationships, promote the NELC to attorneys who will soon be eligible for membership,

and to create a pipeline for future NELC leaders. 

Andreas will participate in a number of virtual and in-person programs that will provide legal skills

training and mentoring to help fellows gain a competitive edge in their legal practice and business

development skills.

Read more about the NELC Academy on their website.  

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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